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 If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Deputy City 
Attorney Steven H. Hong at (213) 978-8130.  A member of this Office will be available 
when you consider this matter to answer questions you may have. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      HYDEE FELDSTEIN SOTO, City Attorney 
 
 
      By 
             MICHAEL J. DUNDAS 

Senior Assistant City Attorney 
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